
MINUTES OF THE ST. MARY’S COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
CHESAPEAKE BUILDING * LEONARDTOWN, MARYLAND 

Monday, July 14, 2014 
 
Members present were Howard Thompson, Chairman; Susan McNeill, Martin Siebert, and Hal 
Willard. Department of Land Use & Growth Management (LUGM) staff present were Bill Hunt, 
Deputy Director; Bob Bowles, Planner IV; Jeff Jackman, Senior Planner; and Jada Stuckert, 
Recording Secretary. County Attorney George Sparling was also present. 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES – The minutes of June 9, 2014 were approved as presented. 
 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW 
 
CWSP #14-200-0001 – Woodmore (Thompson Property) – Continued from June 9, 2014 
The public hearing for this request was continued from June 9, 2014 with the record left open for 
comment until June 23, 2014. Chairman Thompson asked the applicant if he would like to 
continue the hearing due to the lack of membership present. Chris Longmore, legal counsel for 
the applicant, asked for a continuance.  
 
Mr. Siebert made a motion to continue the case to the July 28, 2014 meeting and Mr. 
Willard seconded. The motion passed by a 4-0 vote.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm 
 

________________________ 
Jada Stuckert 

Recording Secretary 
 
 

Approved in open session: July 28, 2014 
 
 
___________________________ 
Howard Thompson 
Chairman 


